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Friday 6th October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to say that we are organising a sponsored walk with a Halloween 

theme to raise money for new equipment for the children. This will take place on 

Tuesday 31st October 2023. 

The children are welcome to wear non uniform or their spooky Halloween clothes 

and complete laps of the field/yard. Please don’t send the children in masks or any 
costume with an adult theme as this may scare our younger children. All children who 

are sponsored will be entered in a draw and have the chance to win a prize and there 

will also be a prize for the child who raises the most sponsor money. Please ensure 

your child has a coat and a change of footwear in case it is cold/muddy on that day. 

Children will also need a drink of water and their inhaler if required.  

As well as the walk, there will be a spooky 

treats stall so children are invited to bring up to 

£1 to purchase a sweet treat after their hard 

work! Please put the money safely into a 

labelled purse/wallet or bag.  

We hope to see as many of you taking part as 

possible so we can raise lots of money for the 

school. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Else  
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